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                  3rd September 2021 
 

Swimming Lessons Year 6 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 6 children, 

 

All the children in Year 6 will be given the opportunity of swimming lessons, in order to 

comply with government guidelines on the teaching of swimming and water safety.  They 

are important lessons for all children and a requirement by law. 

 

Now that COVID-19 restrictions are beginning to lift, we are pleased to be able to 

organise these lessons again for our children. 

 

The lessons will take place at The Centre, Farnham Road each Thursday morning starting 

on the 9th September to 9th December. The children will be escorted by our staff in our 

school minibus and will have sole use of the pool where they will be taught by qualified 

swimming instructors. 

 

For Health and Safety reasons girls need to wear full swimming costumes (not bikinis) and 

boys need to wear swimming trunks (not shorts) and both boys and girls need to wear 

swimming hats.  They will also need swimming goggles, a towel and a change of 

underwear. Please ensure your child comes in to school in their swimming costume/trunks 

on this day.   

 

To help towards the cost of hire of the pool, the qualified swimming coaches and 

transport to and from the school, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £44.00. This half 

term we are asking for a contribution of £22.00 and then the following half term, a further 

£22.00. This can be paid all in one lump sum, or in 2 instalments, and can be paid online 

via ParentPay (debit or credit card). 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Head Teacher 
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In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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